To:- 							From:-





The Planning Policy Team, 				Name:		……………………………………..


Woking Borough Council, 				Address1	……………………………………..


Civic Offices, 						Address2	……………………………………..


Gloucester Square, 					Address3	……………………………………..


Woking, 						Address4	……………………………………..


Surrey, 							Address5	……………………………………..


GU21 6YL 						Post Code:	……………………………………..


Date:- 		……………………………





Dear Planning Policy Team 


Consultation  - Land to the East of Martyr’s Lane


I write to express my views on the consultation “about the possibility of substituting the safeguarded sites in the draft Site Allocations DPD with land to the east of Martyrs Lane”.


This is a difficult consultation as ALL of the seven sites under discussion are in Greenbelt but, on balance,  I am in favour of substituting the six sites, totalling 1,024 dwellings in the draft Site Allocations DPD, with land to the east of Martyrs Lane but EXCLUDING building on the New Zealand Golf Course. 


The key reasons are:-


The top part of the site was recently granted planning permission 


There is currently no public access to the land


A single site would provide some economies of scale to provide some alleviation towards all the infrastructure issues that will arise from building more homes – more affordable homes, schools possibly social housing, doctor surgeries, traffic volumes, waste water etc.


The northern part of the site is well served with public transport unlike the other six sites


The northern part of the site has access on to the A320 via a roundabout with its direct road links to M25 and to Woking town centre


The northern part of the site is close to major local employers like St Peter’s Hospital and Animal & Plant Health Agency


Much of the northern site has already been used for non-agricultural purposes 


Part of the northern site is publicly owned land so the sale would help council tax payers


Fewer residents of Woking would be impacted with one site in the northern part than by six individual sites


Finally, to reiterate, I am in favour of substituting one safeguarded site for the six currently identified safeguarded sites.





Yours sincerely





